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Ghent residents are allowed to use the 
Minneota tree burn site and compost site. 
(Signage states Minneota residents only.)  
Please bring your tree branches and trimmings to 
the new burn site on County Road 3 (indicated in 
red on the map). We will continue to accept 
compost only, at the old burn site (indicated in 
blue on the map). This includes leaves and 
plants  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:  
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2024 @ 6:30 P.M. 
A public hearing is being held to hear comment on the proposed 
rezoning of parcel#25-104012-0 located at 202 Chapman Street 
South from R-1 Single Family Residential District to  
C-1 Central Business District.  
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